Kentlyn Public School | Georges River Road | Kentlyn 2560

PO Box 5222 Minto, 2566 | Phone: 4628 2455 - Fax: 4628 4365
kentlyn-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

Date: 18th July 2023

Book Fair and Book Parade
Dear Parents/Carers,

This year our Book Fair will begin on Wednesday 16th August. All students will have an opportunity on
this day to view the books on display and make a ‘wish list'. Following, students will be able to make
purchases at the following times up until Wednesday 23rd August:
e Before school 8:30-9:00
e Lunchtime 11:10-11:40
e Recesstime 1:30-2:00
( e After school 3:00-3:30

Please note only cash will be accepted on site and the cost of items ranges from $1 to $25. Students

should bring cash in an envelope clearly labeled with their full name. There will be an opportunity for
online purchases to be made and this information will be distributed once it becomes available.
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We will be hosting our Book Parade on Tuesday 22nd of August 2023 at 9:15am. The parade will
involve all students K-6 and we are pleased to invite parents/carers to come along. The parade will be
held outdoors if weather permits. The theme for Book Week this year is Read, Grow and Inspire. Students
are encouraged to dress up as a character from their favourite book.

ploeatosy ourcio

Mrs Kaytlyn Macaulay Mrs Sarah Harris
Assistant Principal Principal



